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State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 08658-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

August 2, 2021 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Stefanie-Jo Osborn, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel SJO 

Docket No. 20200226-SU- Application for certificate to provide wastewater 
service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC. 

On February 25, 2021, Cape Haze Property Owners Association, Inc. (Cape Haze) and Palm 
Island Estates Association, Inc. (Palm Island) filed a Motion for Reconsideration of the 
Commission 's February 19, 2021 Order Granting Environmental Utilities, LLC 's Request for 
Confidential Classification. On July 28, 2021, Cape Haze was re-designated as an interested 
person as opposed to a party of record. On July 29, 2021, Brad E. Kelsky, Esquire, who 
represents Palm Island, and who represented Cape Haze when they were a party, made a request 
by e-mail (attached) to withdraw their Motion for Reconsideration. Therefore, their Motion for 
Reconsideration, DN-02454-2021, is deemed withdrawn. 

Attachment 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Brad Kelsky <bradkelsky@kelskylaw.com> 
Thursday, July 29, 2021 9:15 AM 
Stefanie-Jo Osborn 

Subject Re: Environmental Utilities, Dkt. No 2020226-WS 

Good morning, 

We are not going to move forward with our Motion for Reconsideration in light of the PSC 's prior ruling. 

Thanks! 

Brad E. Kelsky, Esq. 
Kelsky Law, P.A. 
150 S. Pine Island Road 
Suite 300 
Plantation, FL 33324 
954.449.1400 
Fax: 954.449.8986 
Email: bradkelsky@kelskylaw.com 
Twitter: @bekesq 

NOTE OUR NEW ADDRESS 

On Jul 29, 2021, at 8:44 AM, Stefanie-Jo Osborn <SOsborn@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Thank you for letting me know! Did you decide if you 're moving forward with your Motion for 
Reconsideration? 

Best regards, 

~-fill6om, 
Attorney, Economic Regulation Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
(850) 413-6175 
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PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 

regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 

upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Brad Kelsky <bradkelsky@kelskylaw.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 2:41 PM 

To: Stefanie-Jo Osborn <SOsborn@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: Environmental Utilities, Dkt. No 2020226-WS 

Dear Stefanie-Jo, 

Since Cape Haze Property Owners Association, Inc., was excluded from the Applicant's 
application, we would request that Cape Haze Property Owners Association, Inc., be re­
designated as an interested person as opposed to a party. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Thank you. 

Brad 

Brad E. Kelsky, Esq. 
Kelsky Law, P.A. 
150 S. Pine Island Road 
Suite 300 
Plantation, FL 33324 
954.449.1400 
Fax: 954.449.8986 
Email: bradkelsky@kelskylaw.com 
Twitter: @bekesq 

NOTE OUR NEW ADDRESS 
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